
 

 
 
7th March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

The NSW Department of Education has announced that a number of COVID 19 restrictions 
will be eased as of​ Monday the 8th March.  

Parents will be updated regarding arrangements for attendance to school events such as 
assemblies, Cross Country Carnival, Three Way Conferences, Easter Hat Parade etc. in the 
coming days/weeks as we are very much looking forward to welcoming you back on site.  

Please see an outline of the changes that will come into effect as of Monday 8th March. 

Morning Arrivals 

The drop off arrangements are to remain the same as the students are very settled. We 
encourage all parents to continue to allow their child/ children to walk into school of a morning 
independently. We are also mindful that our Support Unit students are still adjusting to their 
new school environment.  

Afternoon Dismissal  

Parents and carers will be able to enter the school grounds​ but must continue to follow 
COVID-safe practices, including ​social distancing ​between adults of 1.5 meters at all times. 
The school gates will open from 2:55pm and parents will be able to collect their child at 
3:00pm before promptly leaving the school grounds. ​Please ensure that your child knows 
how they are being collected so that staff can ensure they are waiting in the correct 
spot, especially those travelling by car.  

Kindergarten Parents  

Can collect their child from the silver seats out the front of the Kinder classrooms at 2:55pm. 

We thank you for your patience as we navigate the new changes to our afternoon routines. 

Kind Regards  

Ms Michelle Sarjana 

PRINCIPAL 

  

 


